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This bill appropriates $200 million in each of fiscal years 2016 and 2017 from the trunk highway fund to 

the Minnesota Department of Transportation for the Corridors of Commerce program. 

The program was established by the legislature in 2013 to identify and fund capacity and freight 

movement projects on the state’s trunk highway system.  Since inception, a total of $331.5 million has 

been appropriated for the program (through a combination of trunk highway bonding authorization and 

appropriations from the trunk highway fund). 


